




Carrie Fink asked how students will be contacted and timeline of guidelines to ensure the 



Focus groups for compensation philosophy are almost done with only Olathe and Salina left.  



Steve Greinke asked for an update on a new negotiation with KAPE agreement.  Gary 
Leitnaker is currently working on this and will have more information in the future.   

Julie Wilburn asked for an update on the vacation leave conversation.  The Board of Regents 
still appears to be favorable about this however Legislation will need to be clarified this 
upcoming session. 

Kerry Jennings questioned the bereavement leave policy 
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